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27 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Culture Day 2024 
 

We are really looking forward to holding our Culture Day. It was scheduled to run next 
week, however due to different factors, I have made the decision to move the date. The 
new date for this event will be on Monday 15th April 2024.  
 
The day promises to be our best and most diverse Culture Day to date. It will be a real 
celebration of our wonderful community and the Redhill family. We wanted to make sure 
the day had everything in that we had planned so we've had to make this small change to 
ensure you get the best day possible.  
 
Thank you to everyone who is helping make this day happen, please continue to work with 
Mrs Mather on the final arrangements.  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mr J Clayton  
Headteacher 
 


